
 
 

 
 
 
12th September 2022 
 
Following the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of Her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has started and will continue until 
the end of the State Funeral. 
 
School will remain open throughout the period of mourning and children should attend 
as normal. We understand pupils and students may be experiencing uncertainties at 
this time and staff will remain vigilant to any needs. 
 
The official date for the State Funeral has been announced as Monday 19th September 
2022. This will be a Bank Holiday. All Trust Settings will be closed on this day. Children 
will return to school on Tuesday 20th September 2022. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


